
 

 

 

Dear Upper Primary Parents,  

Greetings 

You are kindly asked to see the teachers during the Parents Meeting on Saturday the 
 18th of November, 2023.  
Meetings will be held on the fourth and the fifth floors in the students’ classes.  
In this meeting you can get a precise picture about the student’s academic performance 
and receive some feedback concerning the general behavioral patterns noticed regarding 
his/her conduct throughout this last period.  
You might also have some concerns which you would like to share with the teachers or 
ambiguities that you seek some clarification for.  
The meeting will take place from 2:45 pm to 4:30 pm. Please note that no registration for 
the meeting can be arranged after 4 pm as the admission list will have been removed by 
then.  
Kindly be prepared with specific points in order to be able to limit the encounter with each 
teacher to a few fruitful minutes so that he / she might get the chance to meet as many  
Parents as possible, and in order for you to be able to meet most of the student’s teachers. 
 
Note: MS. Christine Adel will not be available before 4:30 p.m. 

 

Looking forward to meeting you. 

 Deputy Principal for Upper Primary                       College Director    

       Amani El Massry                               Hala Toma 


